LEADER OF THE OPPOSITION



Correspondence Unit

HOUSE OF COMMONS
LONDON SW1A 0AA

Mr Campbell

18 March 2014

Dear Mr Campbell,

Mr Miliband has asked me to thank you for your recent letter.

We have noted your concerns regarding vehicles parking on footways. Mr Miliband is always grateful to hear people's views and suggestions as to how matters can be improved and believes that people such as you, who take the time to write in, provide a crucial input to the political process.

Thank you again for taking the time to get in touch with Mr Miliband to share your views.

Yours sincerely,

R Davis

Office of the Leader of the Opposition